
 

       
  Redhill Nursery Fortnightly Update 

5th May 2025  

School Gates 

Please can we ask that parents do not drop off 

their children by stopping on the road without park-

ing up. Also, please do not leave your cars in front 

of the school gates. Can you park your cars safely 

and then walk to school. 

 

Literacy Focus 

In Literacy we have started our new topic on Toys. The children will look at non-fiction books about the History of 
Toys and we will sort and compare old and new toys thinking about what they are made from and how they work. 
Show and Tell will link to this topic where the children can talk about their own toys from home. We will also be read-
ing a fiction book called ‘Lost in the Toy Museum’  where we will make predictions about what might happen next, 
play the games from the story and follow instructions and create our own Toy Museum making labels for our toys.  

 

Phonics Focus 

 Nursery 2 we will be focusing on the letter sound ‘z’ and we will then begin to review all of our letter sounds so far starting 
with ‘s-a-t’. The children will be identifying objects that begin with the sound ‘z’ and find the sound in books using the magni-
fying glasses. They will be segmenting and blending words such as zip, zap, zig-zag.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Nursery 1 we will use the mirrors to say our own names looking at how we pronounce the sounds. We will listen for the first 
sound of our names and think of other words beginning with that sound. 

Zig and Zag 

Maths Focus 

In Maths we are focusing on Counting and Number.  The children will be counting out different objects and then represent 
that number they have counted. This could be by using their fingers, the numicon, dots, number cards, number lines or 
even writing the numeral.  The children will count out the number of objects and say how many they have got. We will 
link this objective to counting Toys around the classroom. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

Sun Hats and Sun Cream As the weather begins to warm up, please ensure that children come to school with a named sun 
hat and have sun cream applied before they arrive. If you would like your child to reapply sun cream during the day, please 

send in a clearly labelled bottle that they can use themselves. If they find this difficult, you might want to consider using 
longer-lasting sun creams that can be applied by you before they come to school. Children are not allowed to share sun 

cream.  

Email us at: nursery@redhillprimary.co.uk 



Reminders  

PE – Tuesday am and Friday am. Please ensure your child is 
dressed in PE kit. 

 

Welly walk – Wednesday mornings – Please ensure your 
child comes dressed for Welly Walk in the  

appropriate clothing. 

 

Show and Tell – Please check your child’s reading record for 
their day to bring show and tell. 

 

Nappies and Wipes 

If you child is in nappies, pleas ensure that nursery are pro-
vided with these either daily or at the beginning of each 

week. 

Sports Day 

Nursery Sports day will take place on 

Friday 20th June at 1.45pm. 

Please remember to send your children with sun hats if 

the weather is warm and please ensure that all children 

bring water bottles with them. It would be helpful if sun 

cream could be applied at home before the event. Thank 

you.  

Enjoy the bank holiday weekend and see you on  

Tuesday 6th May! 


